
Hello parents! 
 
This week the girls learned about Chinese New Year. We discussed the legends, traditions, 
and foods of the holiday. We even made paper plate fans with Chinese characters and 
zodiac animals! 
 
Next week, we will be having LIT on Friday, February 15. 
 
Thanks, 
Kaylen on behalf of LIT 
 


